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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:
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8.            Oppose Barbara  Leung

Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Horvath,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to discuss the current parking 
fee for the County Employee Appreciation Event scheduled for 2024. As we 
gear up for this event, I would like to propose a modification to the parking fee 
structure that I believe will benefit both the employees and the broader 
community.

Currently, the parking fee stands at $20 per vehicle, which may pose a 
financial burden for many employees looking to attend this important event. In 
light of the appreciation we aim to show our county employees, I respectfully 
request that the parking fee be reduced to $10 per vehicle or that we consider 
waiving the fee for a designated number of vehicles.

Thank you for considering this proposal. 
Warm regards,
Monisha Parker
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